From: Stacey Evoy

Sent: August-09-13 9:27 AM **To:** 'Hlysynsk@london.ca' **Subject:** Meeting at City Hall

Dear Heather,

On behalf of the residents of Stoneycreek Cres. I am requesting delegation status at the next Planning Committee meeting. The purpose of our request is to discuss the proposed Stoneycreek pathway with the Planning & Environment Committee.

We are the residents of Stoneycreek Cres. We have met with Mayor Fontana and Joni Beachler with regards to a path being proposed to run through our back yards. There is a viable path on the north side of the creek system and we live on the south side. The second part of this is we would like to purchase the land or apply to be able to use the space as per the Mayor.

Please advise when our delegation can be heard.

Regards,

Stacey Evoy #29 Stoneycreek Cres